
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
APPROVE and AUTHORIZE the Sheriff-Coroner, or designee, to accept a donation in the
amount of $23,200 from Andeavor Foundation, Inc. to purchase additional equipment for
the Office of the Sheriff. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
$23,200 in restricted donation revenue. 

BACKGROUND: 
Each year the Office of the Sheriff receives donations from individuals and various
community organizations to help fund programs throughout the Sheriff's Office. The amount
of $23,200 was donated by Andeavor Foundation, Inc. to purchase additional equipment for
the Office of the Sheriff. 

CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION: 
The Sheriff's Office will be unable to receive the donation revenue. 

CHILDREN'S IMPACT STATEMENT: 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY
ADMINISTRATOR 

RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD
COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   09/19/2017 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Liz Arbuckle,
(925)335-1529

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    September  19, 2017 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Stephanie Mello, Deputy

cc: Liz Arbuckle,   Heike Anderson,   Tim Ewell   

C. 50

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: David O. Livingston, Sheriff-Coroner

Date: September  19, 2017

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Andeavor Foundation, Inc. Donation



No impact. 


